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TO:   Interested Persons 
 
FROM: Karen Harrison, Senior Commission Counsel, Legal Division 
 Chloe Hackert, Program Manager Education Diversion and 

Special Projects Group, Legal Division  
 
SUBJECT: Updated Form 803 – Behested Payment Report 

 
DATE:  January 10, 2022 
  
 
 
 The Commission will consider the adoption of the Form 803 at its February 17, 
2022, Commission meeting.  
 
 In response to newly adopted Regulations 18424, 18424.1, and 18424.3 by the 
Commission, revisions have been made to the instructions and content of the Form 
803 to reflect the additional disclosure requirements on behested payment reports in 
certain circumstances. The new regulations went into effect on December 22, 2021. 
Commission staff is proposing updates to the current form for approval: 
 

• Form 803 
 

Comments and suggestions are encouraged and should be directed to 
chackert@fppc.ca.gov before February 10, 2022. An interested persons meeting will 
not be held. 
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